
The study is the first step in a multi-year process to upgrade 
this section of U.S. 412 from two lanes (one in each direction) to 
multiple lanes in each direction.  The study will focus on a 20-mile 
stretch of Route 412 from Route AC near the Arkansas border to just 
east of Route Y near Kennett, Missouri. Although funding has not 
been secured for future construction on this corridor, it has been 
designated as an unfunded transportation need by the Bootheel 
Regional Planning Commission.

DUNKLIN COUNTY
U.S. ROUTE 412 ENVIRONMENTAL STUDY

1-888 ASK MODOT (275-6636) I www.modot.org/412



CONTACT US
Please contact MoDOT Project Manager David Wyman at (573) 472-9021, 

MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free at  1-888-ASK-MODOT (1-888-275-6636) 
or visit www.modot.org/412

EVALUATING 
ALTERNATIVES
The study will examine options 
for increasing capacity on 
Route 412, as well as the impact 
of those options.  The study 
will follow requirements of 
the National Environmental 
Protection Act (NEPA) to 
evaluate potential impacts to 
water quality, farmlands, natural 
resources, wildlife, habitat, 
endangered species, and more.
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2022----------------- 2023----------------------2024-------

SEPTEMBER 2022
Preliminary Environmental 
Review Begins

DECEMBER 2022
Public Involvement 
Meeting #1

SPRING 2023
Community Survey
Public Involvement Meeting #2

SUMMER/FALL 2023
Public Hearing

2024 AND 
BEYOND
Seek Funding 
for Design and 
Construction

TIMELINE


